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Woodhurst In Bloom 2009 
 

There’s a new look to the Woodhurst In Bloom 
Committee this year as Annie Colbert and Peter 
Jackson have stepped down after many years 
overseeing the village’s entry into Anglia In 
Bloom. 
 

The Woodhurst In Bloom committee would like to 
thank Annie and Peter for all their hard work over 
the years and hope that we can carry on the good 
work in the village.  The committee now consists 
of  Karen Holley, Peter Collins, Gary Davis, Phil 
Clark, Annabel Armstrong and Andy Notman. If 
you would like more information about what we 
are doing please contact any of the committee 
members or keep an eye on the Woodhurst in 
Bloom page of the village website. 

MONDAY 31st DECEMBER  
 

NEW YEARS EVE  
VILLAGE PARTY 

 
with Buffet and Licensed Bar 
from 8.00pm in the Village Hall 

 

Celebrate New Year in the Village with your 
friends and neighbours. 

 
Tickets available in advance only at £5.00 each 

from Simon West (823803 – 11 Moot Way)  

Grange Farm will be open again  
this year for Christmas Trees  

  

Wander around our plantation and choose your 
tree, we will cut, trim and net it for you to enjoy! 
  
We have a large variety of sizes of Nordman Firs, 
the so-called "non-drop" species, but with a fresh 
cut tree of any type, needles stay where they be-
long! 
  
We have very few traditional trees this year, they 
are getting too large for most people but you are 
welcome to see if you can find one that we can 
trim or just take the upper section of a larger tree. 
  
We are open during the weekends of December, 
6th & 7th, 13th & 14th, 20th & 21st, from 9.30am 
to 4.00pm. 

 
St John The Baptist, Woodhurst 

 

  
Church Open Morning 

 

Call into The Church or meet your friends there on 
Saturday 6th December between 10.30am and 12 
noon for some hot coffee and free vintage Wood-
hurst sloe gin, plus of course the chance to win a 
Christmas Cake, specially made by Tom of Somer-
sham. 
 

Please ring Sally Barrett on 823014 if you have any 
queries. 

  
Paperback Book Swap 

At the open morning, why not bring along a book and 
pass it on to someone else to read. 
  

Church Open Day 
The PCC would like to thank everyone in Woodhurst 
for supporting our fundraising during the year and 
invite you to come to the church between 3.30pm 
and 4.30pm on 14

th
 December for Mince Pies and 

Mulled Wine. We would welcome small decorated 
Christmas trees (maximum 2 feet) to decorate the 
Church over the Christmas period, so please bring 
one if you are able. 
  

Christmas Thought Tree 
  
This year we will be using the Yew Tree in the 
Churchyard as our Thought Tree. Materials will be 
kept in the Porch, and will be available from 14

th
 De-

cember 
 
 
  

Forthcoming Services 
  

  
Dec 7th 

  
11th 
  

21st 
  

24th 
  

28th 
  

  
Evensong 

  
Communion 

  
Carol Service 

  
Midnight Communion 

  
Evensong Eucharist 

  
6pm 
  

10am 
  

4pm 
  

11.30pm 
  

6pm 

Christmas Lights 
 
This year’s Christmas Lights in Church Street 
and Abbots Close will once again be raising 
money for  the East Anglian Childrens Hos-
pice (EACH). The Big Switch on is at 7pm on 
13th December.  


